
   

 

West Stoke Road 

Lavant Chichester    

West Sussex PO18 0BW 

Tel: 01243 527382    Fax: 01243 530677 

      E-mail:  office@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk    

Website:  www.lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk 

        

 

 
 

        
        

 
     

                                                                           

Thursday 3rd January 2019 
 

 
Dear Parents, 

 
As part of our next Learning Journey, we will be taking the children in KS2 on a 

wonderful trip to experience a classical concert at the Chichester Festival Theatre. The 
children’s concert (which will take place on the Tuesday 15th January at 13.30) is an 
annual event at the theatre which will be the basis for two weeks of fun-packed, musical 

learning at school. 
 

We will be travelling to and from the concert by coach, and will be back at school in time 
for the end of the school day. In order to cover the cost of the trip, we do require a 

voluntary contribution of £3, for both entry and coach travel. This amount has been 
greatly reduced by the kind donation from the Friends of Lavant School.  
 

Please sign the permission slip below for this trip, and if you have any questions do pop 
in to ask, 

 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 

 
 
Dan Taylor           Jenny Upjohn 

 
 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 

Trip to Chichester Festival Theatre Children’s Concert 
Tuesday 15th January 

 
I give my permission for my child ………………..……………. to attend the trip to the Festival 

Theatre and travel there and back by coach. 
 
I enclose a voluntary contribution of £3. 

 
 

Signed …………………………………………………………..  Date ………………………………………. 

Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS) NPQH 

C.E. Primary School                          
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